
Principal’s Message 
Welcome Back to Term 4!

We hope everyone had a fantastic break and is ready for a busy
and exciting final term of the year! 
Our preschool transition mornings have already kicked off, and it’s
been wonderful to see our future students settling in. They’ve
enjoyed creative art activities, English lessons, and social games,
helping them build friendships and get ready for the big step into
Kindergarten next year.
This week we celebrated Bulla Jugun Indigenous Day at Westlawn
Public School with fantastic participation from all of our
Indigenous students. They embraced the opportunity to learn
about culture through traditional dance, language sessions, and
art projects. It was a meaningful day of connection, learning, and
respect.
We also came together for Day for Daniel, with students proudly
wearing red and engaging in important conversations about child
safety. The day was a great success, reminding us all of the
importance of staying safe and looking out for each other. Thank
you to everyone who sent donations to school. 
This term, our Stage 3 students are participating in the My Future
CV program with Bella every Monday afternoon. This exciting
initiative helps students explore their future aspirations and career
goals by building their own personal CVs. Through engaging
activities, they’ll identify their strengths, interests, and potential
career paths, learning important skills like goal setting, planning,
and self-reflection. It’s a fantastic opportunity for our senior
students to start thinking about their future and the steps they
can take to achieve their dreams!
You may hear in the news about a Teachers Federation meeting
taking place on Monday. Our school will still open as usual at 8:30
am, and all classes and activities will continue as scheduled.

Tucabia Public School 

Newsletter
Term 4 Week 2 2024 

Important
Dates
Monday 28th
October - SRE

     - My future program 

Thursday 31st
October 

    - Jacca Thursday 
    - Day 3 Transition

Wednesday 6th
November -
Cooking with
Mudyala

Thursday 7th
November -
Transition Day 4 

Friday 5th
November -
Assembly 
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At Tucabia Public School, we deeply appreciate our devoted teachers. Their warmth, compassion,
and kindness illuminate every lesson they deliver. Today, we might not manage a group photo as
our teachers are fully engaged in cultivating a passion for learning among our students. Thank you
for all that you do!

🌍✨ Happy World Teachers' Day! ✨🌍

Today we were very excited to have our 2024 Day for Daniel raising $60 that will go towards
safety initiatives and resources. 
Day for Daniel is Australia’s largest child safety education awareness day. We love the Daniel
Morcombe Foundation and its messaging around "Keeping Kids Safe".
Thank you to everyone that donated, wore red and supported Day for Daniel. #DayforDaniel
#keepingkidssafe

Day for Daniel
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This term Stage 3 students are
participating in the My Futures
Program run by Bella from the
Country University Centre. This
week the students went on an
excursion where they were taught
about how to care for a snake
bite, the anatomy of the human
body, how check the ear canal
with an otoscope, the process of
delivering CPR, and how to insert
a Nasogastric tube.

My Future Program

This term marked the beginning of our transition journey,
and it was hardly noticeable. We extend a warm
welcome to our future Kindergarten pupils and their
families. We thoroughly enjoyed meeting you and look
forward to the rest of the year and having you apart of
our TPS family.

Transition 2024
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A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended today’s assembly! Congratulations to all the
recipients of merit awards! Let's give a special round of applause to Kylan for receiving his Bronze
Award – your commitment and effort is amazing.

Assembly

Our Indigenous students had an exhilarating time at the
Bulla Jugun (two countries) Cultural Immersion Day! Hats
off to Westlawn Public School and everyone involved for
organising such a great day.

Bulla Jugun


